Dear Editor,
Thanks for considering our revised manuscript for publication.  

Please find attached the revised manuscript entitled “Enterotoxigenic strain of Staphylococcus aureus as cause of a food-borne outbreak occurred in private context”, of the authors: Daniela Manila Bianchi, Silvia Gallina, Guerrino Macori, Pierluigi Bassi, Paolo Merlo, Walter Vencia, Jacques-Antoine Hennekinne, Lucia Decastelli.
The paper has been properly revised according to the minor points raised by the reviewers and in particular:

Reviewer A.

· Comments referring to punctuation marks, spelling or graphics (comments 1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10 and 11).

The text has been modified accordingly.

Reviewer B.

· Comments referring to punctuation marks, spelling or graphics (comments 1,2,4,6,10,11,12,13,14,15,16,17,19,20,21,22,23,25,27,28,30,31,32,33,34,35,36,37,38,49,50,51,52,54,57,58 and 65) 

The text has been modified accordingly.

· Comments referring to sentences to be rephrased and made clearer (comments 3,5,8,29,43,45,46,47,55,56,59 and 62) 

The text has been modified accordingly
· Comments referring to the contents of the paper to be modified or made more detailed (comments 7,9,18,24,26,39,40,42,44,48,53 and 63) 

The text has been modified accordingly
· Comments referring to the references (comments 60 and 61) 

The text has been modified accordingly
As we have addressed all of the concerns we are pleased to resubmit our revised manuscript and we trust that with the additional information, you will find the paper acceptable for publication in Italian Journal of Food Safety.
Best regards.

The corresponding author,

Daniela Manila Bianchi
